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The Coppell Alumnae Panhellenic Association (CAPA) is a non-profit organization. One of the 

organization’s main goals is to extend opportunities of sorority life and interpret the fraternity 

system to the Coppell community. This is accomplished by performing valuable community 

services such as the awarding of scholarships, philanthropic projects, and fraternity information 

programs to prospective and active college women. 

 
This year, we hope to award two scholarships, given in memory of Jeanne Heath, a charter 

member of CAPA, to two active sorority members. The application for the scholarships can be 

found on the CAPA website at www.coppellsororities.com.  If you wish to apply, please 

complete and mail your application to the Scholarship Chairman (address above). 
 
Criteria: 
The Coppell Alumnae Panhellenic Association is seeking well-rounded active sorority members 

who are attending college and permanently reside in the city of Coppell or within the CISD 

boundaries. The applicant will be judged on the following: 

 Academics 

 Extra-curricular and volunteer activities 

 Leadership 

 Essay 

 
Requirements: 

 

 A completed application form by a post-marked date of June 30, 2018 

 Transcript (can be unofficial) with GPA for the past school year 

 Permanent resident of Coppell/within CISD Boundaries 
 
 
 
The Scholarship Committee of the Coppell Alumnae Panhellenic Association will judge 

applicants.  All applications and information will be kept confidential.  The scholarship 

recipient(s) will be announced by July 28, 2018.  Recipients must attend college within the 

ensuing year or forfeit the award. Scholarship monies will be sent when proof of registration at 

the college is provided. 


